
As a Portland resident of St Johns, I urge you to vote for funding to improve the infrastructure of the 
peninsula bridges. Oregon is due for a major earthquake, and if the bridges around St Johns fail or 
collapse, thousands of people will be trapped, with no roads in or out of the peninsula.  
 
Please provide the matching funds Portland Bureau of Transportation needs to apply for grants to 
rebuild the Columbia Blvd bridge and study to replace the Lombard Street bridge. 
 
Thank you, 
John Grisham  
 


